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Lombard Park District Receives Prestigious GFOA Award for Excellence in Financial Reporting

The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA) has awarded the
Lombard Park District the Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting for its Annual
Comprehensive Financial Report (ACFR) for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2023.

This distinguished recogpnition is given to reports that meet the rigorous standards set by GFOA’s program. An
impartial panel of reviewers assessed the report and found it demonstrated the District's commitment to
transparency, clarity, and a constructive “spirit of full disclosure.” The Lombard Park District’s report effectively
communicates its financial story and encourages readers, including potential users and stakeholders, to engage
with the financial information presented.

The Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting is the highest honor in governmental
accounting and financial reporting. Earning this award is a significant achievement for the Lombard Park District.
It reflects the dedication and excellence of the District’s management in maintaining the highest standards of
financial transparency and accountability.

For more information about the Lombard Park District’s financial reports or the GFOA award, please contact
Director of Finance and Personnel, Jessica Ramirez at jramirez@lombardparks.com.
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